
To obtain a list of participating providers, you can contact CPS or GVS at the phone numbers 
listed above.

You and your covered dependents are entitled to an eye examination and new glasses or contact 
lenses once every 12 months. If you use a participating provider, there are no out-of-pocket costs 
if the frames and lenses you select are part of the program. If the frames and lenses you select are 
outside the program, you receive a credit toward your purchase.

The Fund will pay a participating provider $125 for an exam, and a pair of frames and lenses. 
*If you use a non-participating provider, the Fund will reimburse you up to $125 for the same
 package of services.

 *

12 months = 365 days*


